To all Idaho Bethels:

The application forms for the Grand Guardian Council Educational Awards have been posted on the Idaho Job’s Daughters web site.  Please notify any eligible members of your Bethel interested in receiving help with the cost of attending college.  If you know a Bethel member not currently active, daughters who are already in college, or Majority Members who may be eligible for an award, please make sure they are also notified. 

Also, please check to make certain that the funds from each HONORED QUEEN’S PROJECT have been sent to the Grand Secretary.  If the Grand Secretary does not receive the money, the members of your Bethel will be ineligible for an Award, and the number of Awards available will be reduced.

Here are the details:
1.  Educational Awards are in the amount of $500 each.  The number of Awards granted can change each year depending on the total amount available from the Grand Guardian Council Education Awards Fund.
2. Those eligible for the Awards are Job’s Daughters in good standing who are high school seniors or already attending college, and Majority Members who are under 30 years of age.
3. Those applying for the Debbie and Kati Lindsey Memorial Scholarship must be second-year college students or above.
4. Awards are given for continuing education in either a vocational institution or an academic school, such as a two-year or four-year college or university.  It is possible to receive a second Award if you have already received one.
5. Complete application packages must be postmarked no later than June 4, 2021, and sent to the address at the bottom of this letter or submitted electronically to kegersdorf@cableone.net by midnight June 4, 2021
6. Checks will be issued by the Grand Secretary to the award winners when proof of enrollment is received.

The Bethel Guardian Council form is also on the website.  If a member contacts you about this form, you may send this separately from her completed packet.  A complete application package must contain the application form, a 300-word essay, a transcript, the Bethel Guardian Council form, and two letters of reference.  The application may be disqualified if it is not completely filled out and signed.  The essay topics are listed on the application form.  This year there are two essay topics, one for the Grand Guardian Council Educational Award and a different one for the Debbie and Katie Lindsey Memorial Scholarship.  Those wishing to apply for both scholarships will not need to fill out two application forms but will need to write two essays. 

The winners of the Educational Awards will be announced at Grand Session in June.


Karen Egersdorf PBG, DORP
Chairman, Educational Awards Committee
2053 Sherry Drive
Twin Falls, ID  83301
kegersdorf@cableone.net
(208) 731-2157
